
Prince Albert Museums Receive Canada Wide Exposure 

The Prince Albert Historical Society and its museums were mentioned as a place to visit in Saskatchewan 
in the Star Phoenix on Saturday, September 5th, 2020.  This feature article was published in multiple 
papers across the country on that day.  Maybe we will see additional visitors! 

The article, “Canada’s B-Sides”, explores lesser-known attractions from west to east, listing a couple of 
attractions for each province or area.  The Saskatchewan section is provided below, while much of the 
article is shown on the next page. 

 

 



 


